## **Windsor Elementary**

## **Principal Craig Jensen**

1315 North Main Street Orem, Utah 84057 801-610-8124

## Prepare-Inspire-Empower Lifelong Learners

## February Principals Message

Dear Windsor Friends,

I hope you and your family had a great start to the New Year. We have had a great start to the New Year here at Windsor and are continuing to focus on quality instruction, student learning, and student safety. We have a faculty and staff that are committed and dedicated to the students.

We are grateful for the partnership that we feel with you as parents and our community. The best formula for success in student learning is having the parents and school working together to help each and every student reach their potential. We value your input and appreciate the opportunity to work with all of you.

We truly enjoy working with the great kids that attend Windsor Elementary. Thank you for trusting us to be a part of your children's education. We look forward to the future and continuing to help our students reach their goals and potential.

Sincerely,

Craig Jensen Principal